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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: John Britto
Subject: FW: [External] ITEM 6-15 FEASIBILITY STUDY FOR HIGHWAY 407
Date: Monday, December 2, 2024 10:37:30 AM

 
From: Bob Moroz <bobm@rfidcanada.com> 
Sent: Monday, December 2, 2024 10:37 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] ITEM 6-15 FEASIBILITY STUDY FOR HIGHWAY 407

 

 
To the City of Vaughan,
 
Please note, re. Item 6-15, that I support the Endorsement of Feasibility Study for Highway 407.
 
Please feel free to contact me should you require more information.
 
Thank you.
 
Best regards,
 
Bob Moroz

 Kilmuir Gate
Woodbridge, ON L4L 3L9
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